Magical Rainbow Slime
Thank you for downloading magical rainbow slime. As you may know, people have
search hundreds times for their favorite books like this magical rainbow slime,
but end up in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some malicious virus inside their laptop.
magical rainbow slime is available in our book collection an online access to
it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the magical rainbow slime is universally compatible with any
devices to read

Sianne the Butterfly Fairy Daisy Meadows 2017-06-01 Sianne the Butterfly Fairy
has a very special job. She provides butterflies with the special magic they
need to carry messages between the fairy and human worlds. But when Jack Frost
steals her enchanted objects, the connection between the two worlds is at risk.
Can Kirsty and Rachel help defeat the wicked Ice Lord before it's too late?
Slime Girl Jason Webster 2018-09-22 Slime Girl, book 1 of The Slime Girl
Adventures Jessie loves slime! Trying out new recipes and slime experiments is
her favorite pastime. When fate causes a military experiment to mix with
Jessie's slime experiments, something truly magical happens. Jessie finds her
six slimes have come to life. One for each color of the rainbow, and each with
its own unique ability. Come along, as Jessie discovers all the possibilities
of her miraculous slimes. Being a 5th grader gives Jessie a lot of
opportunities to try out her new slime powers on her classmates in a positive
way. Jessie will be forced to learn her powers quickly, as putting a stop to
bullying becomes the least of her worries. For there was a seventh slime that
came to life that day. Unlike Jessie's slimes, this one has sinister motives,
and Jessie is the only one who can stop it.
Greta the Earth Fairy Daisy Meadows 2020-04-02 Join Kirsty, Rachel and Greta as
they help save the planet! Greta the Earth Fairy's special magic helps fairies
and humans everywhere care about the environment. But when Jack Frost steals
her magical objects, everyone forgets to recycle, uses too much plastic and
starts having really long showers! Can Rachel, Kirsty and Greta get the magical
objects back and teach the world about how best to save our planet? Rainbow
Magic is the perfect stepping stone for children to become independent readers.
With black and white illustrations, short chapters and lots of books to
collect, these books are really accessible for children aged 5+. 'These stories
are magic; they turn children into readers!' ReadingZone.com Do YOU have a
Rainbow Magic fairy? Find a fairy with your name at
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https://orchardseriesbooks.co.uk/rainbow-magic/ and collect all the books in
the range.
Evelyn the Mermicorn Fairy (Rainbow Magic Special Edition) Daisy Meadows
2019-04-30 The mermicorns are coming! Mermicorns are the most special and
unique creatures in all of Fairyland. Evelyn the Mermicorn Fairy helps keep
them and their magic gems safe. The gems give fairies everywhere the confidence
to believe in themselves. But when sneaky Jack Frost steals the gems, it's up
to Rachel and Kirsty to help save the day. If they don't, all of the fairies in
Fairyland will lose the confidence to help others! Find the magic gems in all
three stories inside this Rainbow Magic Special Edition and help save the
mermicorn magic!
Secrets of Slime Recipe Book Jackie Houston 2019-03-19 Get creative with
seriously FUN slime recipes for kids Oozy, gooey, squishy, and FUN--it's no
mystery that making slime is cool. But how do you get super-duper stretchy
slime? What do you need to add for jewel-toned slime? Can you actually taste
yummy gummy bear slime? And will it ever come out of your mom's hair? Kids ages
8 and up will discover these secrets and more with the fool-proof DIY recipes
inside this book. First-timers and serious slimers alike will find 30 borax
powder-free recipes to mix, activate, and create! Complete with a guide to
making signature slimes, the Secrets of Slime Recipe Book reveals the mystery
and magic of slime to curious minds. Secrets of Slime Recipe Book includes:
UNCOVER SECRETS--Learn how to make picture-perfect slime every time with clear,
step-by-step recipes, tons of tips, and a troubleshooting guide for easy
success. 30 BORAX-POWDER-FREE RECIPES--Get inspired with original concoctions
like Groovy Tie-Dye, Holographic Slime, Magical Unicorn Slime, and more! A
SLIME DIARY--Jot down ideas for new creations, favorite successes, or slimy
scientific observations. Uncover the secrets of slime-making with these
fantastically fun recipes.
Tiana the Toy Fairy Daisy Meadows 2016-10-20 A brand-new Rainbow Magic story
featuring YouTube star Tiana from Toys AndMe! Tiana's special magic looks after
toys and fun times everywhere. But when naughty Jack Frost steals her shiny
magical marble, toys everywhere stop working the way they should, and ruin
everyone's fun! Kirsty and Rachel must travel with Tiana to the magical Land of
Toys and help find Jack Frost and his goblins, and get the marble back. 'These
stories are magic; they turn children into readers!' ReadingZone.com If you
like Rainbow Magic, check out Daisy Meadows' other series: Magic Animal Friends
and Unicorn Magic!
Magical Poopy Surprise Scholastic 2019-10-03 All you need to know to create
magical unicorn poop, fluffy unicorn-mane putty, and much more! Packed with
cool crafts, sparkly slime recipes, awesome activities and magical creatures this book is bursting with poop-tastic things to make and doo-doo!
Gravity's Rainbow Thomas Pynchon 2012-06-13 Winner of the 1974 National Book
Award “A screaming comes across the sky. . .” A few months after the Germans’
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secret V-2 rocket bombs begin falling on London, British Intelligence discovers
that a map of the city pinpointing the sexual conquests of one Lieutenant
Tyrone Slothrop, U.S. Army, corresponds identically to a map showing the V-2
impact sites. The implications of this discovery will launch Slothrop on an
amazing journey across war-torn Europe, fleeing an international cabal of
military-industrial superpowers, in search of the mysterious Rocket 00000,
through a wildly comic extravaganza that has been hailed in The New Republic as
“the most profound and accomplished American novel since the end of World War
II.”
Uresia: Grave of Heaven S. John Ross 2012-09-15 The gods have died, heaven has
fallen, and man has rebuilt his world on the wreckage. The Elves belong to an
ancient demon. The Dwarves can turn to smoke and walk on the wind. Men wage
wars of trade for the emeralds which fuel the most powerful sorceries, and the
Satyrs sail the high seas ... to stage panty-raids. Beneath it all, the
dungeons are the crushed remains of heaven itself. This is Uresia: Grave of
Heaven, the acclaimed, eccentric, and basically good-natured fantasy world by
S. John Ross. Uresia is a world explored at several zoom-levels, from the broad
sweep of kingdoms to a detailed fantasy city to the day-to-day of a remote
rural village to the individual troubles and triumphs of specific characters
across the grave. Familiar enough to provide firm footing for traditionalfantasy fans (it's a world of warriors, wizards, thieves and vagabonds), but
with a warmth & personality entirely its own, with unexpected details around
every corner (it's a world where Slimes and haunted snowmen are valid PCs, the
"common tongue" is dangerous in the wrong company, and your campaign is just as
likely to visit a sporting arena as the nearby trap-laden ruin). Uresia was
designed from the core as a game world, with every detail chosen to inspire
characters and adventures. This is a wholly-revised-and-expanded edition,
perfect for newcomers and satisfying to long-time fans.
Melissa the Sports Fairy Daisy Meadows 2016-06-02 Get ready for an exciting
fairy adventure with the no. 1 bestselling series for girls aged 5 and up.
Kirsty and Rachel are very excited to be going to Rainspell Island for a
special sporting event. But when Jack Frost steals Melissa the Sports Fairy's
magical objects, both the Rainspell and Fairyland Games are in jeopardy! Can
the girls help Melissa get the objects back before the competitions are ruined
in both the fairy and human worlds? 'These stories are magic; they turn
children into readers!' ReadingZone.com If you like Rainbow Magic, check out
Daisy Meadows' other series: Magic Animal Friends and Unicorn Magic!
Magical Rainbow Slime Scholastic 2018-01-11 The perfect book for any child
fascinated by slime! Includes everything readers need to know to create magical
unicorn poop, fluffy unicorn-mane putty, and much more! Easy step-by-step
recipes explain how to make all kinds of safe and enchanting slime, including
rainbow slime, shiny slime with beads, glittery slime that can be used to make
jewellery, plus fun tips on how to use the slime again and again!
Super Slime Dorling Kindersley Publishing Staff 2019-04 The amazing slime
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recipes in this book are sometimes gross, sometimes sparkly, sometimes edible,
but ALWAYS loads of fun. More than 30 innovative recipes, using inexpensive,
accessible, and safe ingredients, will teach you everything you need to know
about how to make slime. Create amazing Halloween and Christmas-themed slime,
set off a slime avalanche, and create slime from unexpected everyday
ingredients such as banana and even toothpaste! Every project is easy to
follow, with clear step by step instructions and photographs, and spectacular
final images to show you how your slime should look. Recipe variations provide
an opportunity to put your own fun twist on the activities, and science
information boxes explain the STEM behind the slime. Children will adore making
and playing with these super slimes, and getting involved in the trend which
has taken the internet by storm. Warning - playing with this squidgy, gloopy,
gooey substance is seriously addictive, no matter how old you are!
Life Hacks for Kids Sunny Keller 2017 Presents unique craft projects that have
been seen on the Life hacks for kids YouTube show, including feather earrings,
melted crayon art, a headband holder, and indoor s'mores, and includes
questions answered by Sunny.
SLIME DAVID. WALLIAMS 2020
Art with Your Hands and Feet Susie Brooks 2017-12-15 What do ladybugs, candy,
and peacocks all have in common? Thumbprints can be used to create beautiful
versions of each of these things. With the help of this imaginative book,
readers will learn how to use their hands and feet to make beautiful artwork.
Step-by-step instructions guide young artists to construct one-of-a-kind
creations by printing and tracing their hands and feet. Colorful illustrations
help readers visualize their final product, while accessible text helps them to
complete each project.
Unicorn Poop Kirtley Freckleton 2020-12-20 Poor Olly could only poop lumpy,
black coal this is a DREADFUL dilemma for a unicorn of Gemstonia. Coal is not
valuable for the kingdom, and coal does NOT win Poo-Poo Pageants.Glittering
gems do. And big ones too!Poppy is determined to help Olly poop with pride, and
win the pageant! What can Poppy do to help her unicorn turn his tragic turds
into dazzling doo-doo's?
Rainbow Magic: Sasha the Slime Fairy Daisy Meadows 2019-01-08 Join Rachel,
Kirsty and Sasha for some fun with slime! Sasha the Slime Fairy's special magic
helps everyone have loads of fun making and playing with slime. From glitter
slime to goo slime, all types of slime are Sasha's favourite! But when Jack
Frost steals her three special pieces of slime, the magic starts to go awry.
Can Rachel and Kirsty help her get them back before the slime adventure comes
to a sticky end?
Loom Magic! John McCann 2013-11-12 This book includes twenty-five new rubber
band loom projects, including bracelets, sports-themed charms, key rings,
pendants, and even a working slingshot. New crafters and dedicated fans will
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enjoy creating the wide variety of projects in this collection, including: Cell
phone case Daisy chain bracelet Watch band Octo bracelet Blooming beaded
bracelet Sports fan keychain Matching barrettes Pencil topper Rainbow ring
Nunchuks Rocker cuff bracelet Snowman ornament And many more!
Slime 101 Natalie Wright 2017-05-30 Easy instructions and helpful color photos
show how to create slime that glitters, glows in the dark, bubbles, and more.
All that's needed are ordinary household items like glue, food coloring, and
liquid starch.
Pom-Poms! Sarah Goldschadt 2013-10-01 Whether they’re perking up your clothes,
brightening your home decor, or bringing a rainbow of color to your next party,
pom-poms are perfect wherever they pop up. Each project in this book has oh-sosimple instructions and photographs that’ll have you whipping up homemade tufts
in all kinds of eye-catching patterns, from speckles to stripes to polka-dots.
And don’t worry about running out of yarn. You’ll learn how to put a new spin
on poms with a host of fun materials like tissue paper, tinsel, coffee filters,
and cupcake wrappers. With 25 fresh and fancy takes on a classic, Pom-Poms!
will give crafters of all ages a reason to cheer.
Dahlia in Bloom: Crafting a Fresh Start With Magical Tools Volume 1 Hisaya
Amagishi 2021-09-27 After dying of overwork in Japan, Dahlia is reborn into a
world filled with magic. Raised by a master of magical toolmaking, she develops
a passion for the craft and becomes engaged to her father’s apprentice. Before
her father can see her wed, however, he suddenly passes away. As if this
weren’t enough, on the day before their wedding, her fiancé announces that he’s
in love—but not with her! Dahlia finally realizes she needs to live for
herself. She vows to be her own woman from now on and devote herself to her
craft, even if it’s not quite the quiet life she was hoping for! From a chance
encounter with a knight to starting her own company, there are challenges
aplenty on the horizon. But this young craftswoman is no longer a shrinking
violet—she’s Dahlia, and she’s ready to bloom.
Duct Tape Creations Jane Yates 2016-12-15 Crafting doesn’t have to be
expensive! This book teaches readers how to create amazing crafts out of a
common household item—duct tape. Readers will learn how to make an adventure
bag, tablet cover, wallet, and more. They can also choose to make something
they can wear, such as a tie or baseball cap. Clear instructions and
corresponding photographs will engage readers and allow them to correctly
follow each step in the crafting process.
Florence the Friendship Fairy (Rainbow Magic Special Edition) Daisy Meadows
2013-01-01 Friends everywhere will love this magical adventure. It's perfect
for Valentine's Day -- or any day!Rachel and Kirsty know all about being a good
friend. After all, they're best friends! But when Florence the Friendship
Fairy's magic memory book, ribbon, and bracelets disappear, friendships
everywhere are in big trouble. Now kids can't stop arguing, just like Jack
Frost's silly goblins!Florence has to find her missing magic, but she can't do
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it without Rachel and Kirsty. Can they help their new fairy friend -- and teach
icy Jack Frost a thing or two about friendship? Find the magic items in all
three stories inside this Rainbow Magic Special Edition and help save
friendships everywhere!
The Moon Dragon (The Secrets of Droon #26) Tony Abbott 2016-02-23 A hidden
door. A magical staircase. Discover the world of Droon! There's no place like
home! Eric and his friends have finally restored the Rainbow Stairs, but that
was the easy part. Now Gethwing is loose in the Upper World, and the Moon
Dragon is causing big trouble. Eric, Julie, and Neal have to protect their
town, but they're up against mysterious creatures, strangely-behaving parents,
and powerful magic. Can the kids stop Gethwing before he destroys the Upper
World -- for good?
Mini Decorating Rebecca Felix 2017 "This how-to series teaches young readers to
create their own miniature decorating craft projects with simple steps and
everyday materials"-Rainbow Magic: the Carer Fairies Daisy Meadows 2020-08-06 Come on an adventure
with Rachel, Kirsty and the Carer Fairies as they help doctors, firefighters
and paramedics everywhere to do their jobs! It's time for the Tippington Helper
Award to be given and Rachel and Kirsty are excited to meet the nominees. Jack
Frost has decided the winner, though, will be him! He's stolen all of the Carer
Fairies' magical items - can Rachel and Kirsty get them back before the
Tippington Helper Award is given to the least helpful Ice Lord there ever was?
'These stories are magic; they turn children into readers!' ReadingZone.com If
you like Rainbow Magic, check out Daisy Meadows' other series: Magic Animal
Friends and Unicorn Magic!
Slime Sorcery Adam Vandergrift 2017-10-20 THE CRAZIEST AND BIGGEST BOOK OF DIY
SLIME RECIPES EVER With over 100 creative, borax-free slime recipes, Slime
Sorcery is packed with color photos and step-by-step instructions for making
slime out of anything and everything. Will it slime? Find out by create every
type of slime imaginable, including: • Fun Glow-in-the Dark • Fluffy Jiggly •
Out-of-This-World Galaxy • Awesome Avalanche • Colorful Rainbow • Crunchy Coal
Miner
The Carer Fairies Daisy Meadows 2020-04-17 Come on an adventure with Rachel,
Kirsty and the Carer Fairies as they help doctors, firefighters and paramedics
everywhere to do their jobs! It's time for the Tippington Helper Award to be
given and Rachel and Kirsty are excited to meet the nominees. Jack Frost has
decided the winner, though, will be him! He's stolen all of the Carer Fairies'
magical items - can Rachel and Kirsty get them back before the Tippington
Helper Award is given to least helpful Ice Lord there ever was? 'These stories
are magic; they turn children into readers!' ReadingZone.com If you like
Rainbow Magic, check out Daisy Meadows' other series: Magic Animal Friends and
Unicorn Magic!
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Susie the Sister Fairy Daisy Meadows 2017-01-12 Get ready for an exciting fairy
adventure with the no. 1 bestselling series for girls aged 5 and up. Susie
helps make sure the magical bond between all sisters is strong and true. But
when her three special objects go missing, big and little sisters everywhere
start falling out! Could this be the work of nasty Jack Frost? Rachel, Kirsty
and Susie must work together to defeat him. There's a diary planner, a padlock
and a mobile phone in this book. Read on to see if Rachel, Kirsty and Elsa can
find them! 'These stories are magic; they turn children into readers!'
ReadingZone.com If you like Rainbow Magic, check out Daisy Meadows' other
series: Magic Animal Friends and Unicorn Magic!
Sand Crafts Rebecca Sabelko 2020-01-01 Sand isn’t just for making castles! This
title offers eight fun sand-based projects for kids. Readers will learn to make
sand slime, sand jewelry, and more! Informative introductions set the stage for
each craft, and step-by-step instructions and colorful photos guiding readers
along the way. Supply lists, craft tips, and nature safety rules offer even
more to this nature-filled book.
Cara the Coding Fairy Daisy Meadows 2018-08-09 Three stories in one! Join
Rachel and Kirsty for a magical adventure with another fairy friend in this
bestselling and much-loved series for girls aged 5 and up! Join Kirsty, Rachel
and Cara for a brand-new fairy adventure! Best friends Rachel and Kirsty are
very excited to be going to a coding convention! They can't wait to start
building their own programmes and apps. But naughty Jack Frost has other plans
- to steal the magic of coding for himself! 'These stories are magic; they turn
children into readers!' ReadingZone.com If you like Rainbow Magic, check out
Daisy Meadows' other series: Magic Animal Friends and Unicorn Magic!
Friendbots: Blink and Block Make a Wish Vicky Fang 2021-06-22 Introducing I Can
Read Comics, a brand-new early reader line that familiarizes children with the
world of graphic novel storytelling and encourages visual literacy in emerging
readers. Meet the robots Blink and Block in this STEM-inspired story by debut
author-illustrator Vicky Fang. Blink is scanning the playground for treasure,
and Block is pretty sure there’s no gold to be found. Will Blink prove that
treasure does exist—or will these two new pals find something even better?
Friendbots: Blink and Block Make a Wish is a Level Two I Can Read Comic, an
engaging story for children starting to read on their own.
Maria the Mother's Day Fairy Daisy Meadows 2018-02-08 Get ready for an exciting
fairy adventure with the no. 1 bestselling series for girls aged 5 and up.
Maria the Mother's Day Fairy looks after mums everywhere and makes sure they
get on well with their sons and daughters. But when Jack Frost steals her
magical objects, the magic of motherhood goes all wonky! Can Kirsty and Rachel
help restore order in time for the special surprise they have planned for their
mums? 'These stories are magic; they turn children into readers!'
ReadingZone.com If you like Rainbow Magic, check out Daisy Meadows' other
series: Magic Animal Friends and Unicorn Magic!
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The Slime Book DK 2017-12-05 Over 30 delightfully gloopy, gooey, colorful DIY
recipes will mesmerize youngsters by showing them how to make slime. Play,
poke, push, pull, and pop fabulous easy-to-follow slime recipes. They are all
tried and tested by our slime experts, so you don't have to search the vast
digital plains for the perfect recipe. Create monster slime with googly eyes,
bite into some yummy edible chocolate slime, and see the rainbow with unicorn
slime. All projects in this kid's book are shown with clear step-by-step images
and a vibrant image of the final product in all its slimy glory! Learn the
science behind these slime creations with amazing fun facts and carry on the
fun with recipe variations. The latest in addictive kids' activities, making
your slime is the ultimate sticky and squidgy fun. All slime recipes are boraxfree, and with online recipes varying so drastically, it's nice to know that
your slime-y masterpieces will come out perfect on the first try. Making slime
is currently one of the most popular trends for children, with some homemade
slime videos reaching 30-million views. With 30 recipes, The Slime Book
includes more variations than any slime book available, and all recipes use
safe and readily available ingredients. Science information boxes add an
educational element to the book without detracting from the fun. Ideal for
children ages 5-9 who are new to the slime trend or who are already obsessed
with slime and looking for new, funky recipes. Get Ready To Slime! From basic
slime to edible, textured, glow-in-the-dark, and color-changing slime - there's
something for everyone! Kids will be mesmerized and "slimerized" by the book's
gloopy, gooey, colorful slime recipes. Create a volcanic slime eruption, grossout your friends with snot slime, and tuck into tasty chocolatey slime. Simple
step-by-steps and vibrant photographs show how to create awesome slime, every
time. Each recipe uses safe, readily available ingredients, so you can start
pulling and poking straight away. Get ready to become slime extraordinaire,
making: - Glitter slime - Pompom slime - Alphabet slime - Glow in the dark
slime - Magnetic slime - Dinosaurs in Amber slime and much more! This book was
such a hit that DK released a second "slimetastic" title! Try Super Slime next,
packed with another 30 innovative recipes your little ones will love to try!
Magical Rainbow Slime Scholastic 2018-12-06 All you need to know to create
magical unicorn poop, fluffy unicorn-mane putty, and much more! More than 30
easy step-by-step recipes teach you how to make all kinds of safe and
enchanting slime, including rainbow slime, shiny slime with beads, glittery
slime you can use to make jewellery, plus fun tips on how to use your slime
again and again!
Rainbow Magic: Ivy the Worry Fairy Daisy Meadows 2019-09-05 Ivy the Worry Fairy
has a very important job - helping people manage their worries. Everyone gets
worried from time to time, and it's important to know how to deal with it. But
when Jack Frost steals Ivy's magical objects, her special power to help people
is threatened! Can Rachel and Kirsty help get them back and help restore
people's inner calm everywhere?
Ultimate Slime Alyssa Jagan 2017-11-07 Who knows what makes playing with slime
so tactually satisfying. Whatever the reason, Ultimate Slime is here with over
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100 borax-free recipes invented by the CraftySlimeCreator, Alyssa Jagan.
Written by Alyssa Jagan, popular Instagram slimer of @CraftySlimeCreator fame,
Ultimate Slime makes creating gorgeous, satisfying slime easy! You’ll see how
to do everything you need to create a world of slime in a rainbow of colors and
incredible textures. Your slimy journey will start with some basic recipes,
including kid-safe slime, then you will learn to make fluffy slime, clear
slime, slushy slime—more than 100 recipes and projects in all. Then you can
supercharge your slime by adding vibrant colors and all kinds of awesome mixins to create confetti slime, iceberg slime, floam—there are no limits to what
you will create! Don't miss your chance to create unique kinds of slime that
you never thought were possible. All are completely borax free, and all come
directly from the mind of the @CraftySlimeCreator herself, Alyssa Jagan.
The Book of Skulls Robert Silverberg 2018-05-08 How far will four friends go
for immortality? This novel is Hugo and Nebula Award–winning author “Robert
Silverberg at his very best” (George R. R. Martin). After Eli, a scholarly
college student, finds and translates an ancient manuscript called The Book of
Skulls, he and his friends embark on a cross-country trip to Arizona in search
of a legendary monastery where they hope to find the secret of immortality. On
the journey with Eli, there’s Timothy, an upper-class WASP with a trust fund
and a solid sense of entitlement; Ned, a cynical poet and alienated gay man;
and Oliver, a Kansas farm boy who escaped his rural origins and now wants to
escape death. If they can find the House of Skulls where immortal monks
allegedly reside, they’ll undergo a rigorous initiation. But do those eight
grinning skulls mean the joke will be on them? For a sacrifice will be
required. Two must die so that two may live forever . . . Stretching the
boundary between science fiction and horror, Robert Silverberg masterfully
probes deeper existential questions of morality, brotherhood, and selfdetermined destiny in what Harlan Ellison refers to as “one of my favorite
nightmare novels.” This ebook features an illustrated biography of Robert
Silverberg including rare images from the author’s personal collection.
The Everything Kids' Magical Science Experiments Book Tim Robinson 2007-09-01
Dazzle your friends and family with dozens of science tricks! Kids may not
clamor to study science and physics, but they sure enjoy anything that has to
do with slime, invisible ink and obtaining the ability to make things
disappear. With The Everything Kids' Magical Science Experiments Book, kids
will be able to bend the rules of time, space and logic by performing over 50
"magical" science experiments. Parents will love the fact that their kids are
learning while having fun, by performing feats such as: Changing salt to sugar
Creating a real life genie in a bottle Creating and writing with invisible ink
Making a person stay seated, just by using their pinky finger Sealing a
punctured balloon with a penny Changing Mentos candy into soda The Everything
Kids' Magical Science Experiments Book is packed with 30 "magical" sciencerelated puzzles and over 50 experiments that are sure to get kids excited about
chemistry, science and even physics!
Frankenslime Joy Keller 2021-07-13 A young slime scientist is surprised when
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her latest creation comes to life in this funny and clever picture book twist
on Frankenstein. Victoria Franken is a slime scientist. Her experiments lead to
amazing slimes. Until, one dark and stormy night, her latest experiment goes
awry and her newest creation COMES TO LIFE! Joy Keller’s clever text and Ashley
Benote’s humor-filled art combine to create a fun picture book twist on horror
movies like Frankenstein and The Blob, that also explores the scientific method
and the importance of recording observations and results. The author has also
included a couple of Victoria’s best slime recipes, although you'll notice the
secret formula for making a Frankenstein slime is missing.
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